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FAO Examining Authority (ExA)
Norfolk Vanguard Project Team
 
Further to the ExA’s Rule 8 letter dated 19 December 2018 and the link to the ExA’s Questions, I
can confirm that Norfolk County Council will not be responding to the following questions on
landscape and visual impact: 14.4; 14.21; 14.23; and 14.24.
 
This is because the County Council does not have a formal statutory planning role in respect of the
above matters and has not objected to the Norfolk Vanguard project on any landscape and/or
ecological issue/s.
 
It is felt that any issues/concerns relating to landscape and ecological matters should be directed to
the relevant local planning authority who have the statutory responsibility to prepare Local Plans
covering such matters.
 
If you have any queries with the above comments please call or email me.
 
Kind regards      
 
Stephen Faulkner MRTPI
Principal Planner
Community and Environmental Services
Telephone: 01603 222752
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